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Suspension of PacerMex OneStop Service, Effective 
March 31, 2008
 

Dear Valued Customer,

Pacer Stacktrain announces the suspension of our PacerMex OneStop Service due to 
KCSM's closure of their Nuevo Laredo Intermodal Facility, effective March 31, 2008.  

Due to this change, please note that southbound loads will not in-gate at the KCSM 
Nuevo Laredo Intermodal Facility after Friday, March 14, 2008.  Loads that do not clear 
into KCSM's ramp prior to March 14, will need to change their service to PacerMex Door 
for continuation into Mexico. 

Please schedule any southbound loads to depart from its point of origin to arrive in 
Laredo with enough days to out-gate the Laredo ramp, clear customs and be drayed to 
the KCSM Nuevo Laredo Intermodal Facility prior to 11:59 pm on Friday, March 14, 
2008.

Customers currently using the PacerMex OneStop Service are encouraged to work with 
their Pacer Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing representative to answer any 
questions regarding this change and assisting with scheduling the southbound final 
load.  Our PacerMex Door, NonStop and Laredo Services will continue to be offered, 
enabling you to move freight into and out of Mexico.

If you have any questions regarding your freight movement on the Pacer Stacktrain 
network, please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business Development representative, or 
our Customer Support Group:

            Eastern Region: (800) 876-7281
            Western Region: (800) 933-7822
            Mexico: (866) 420-2290

We appreciate your business.


